College Station Independent School District

Success...each life...each day...each hour

MEMORANDUM \}
WM
To: Mike Martindale, Superintendent’ .
From: Dr. Penny Tramel, Chief Academic Officer ’)05 v
Date: August 12, 2021
Subject: Board Approval for Dual Credit Memorandum of Understanding with
Blinn College
Agenda Item: H-1.
BACKGROUND

In 2013 in the 83rd Legislative session, college readiness was addressed. As a result, under Section
28.014 of the Texas Education Code, each school district is required to partner with at least one
institution of higher education to develop and provide college preparatory courses in English language
arts and mathematics.

We are requesting to continue our partnership for this purpose with Blinn College to ensure our seniors
have every opportunity to graduate college ready.

RECOMMENDATION

It is recommended the CSISD Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of Understanding for Math
and English Language Arts College Preparatory Courses between Blinn College and College Station ISD as

presented.
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